
 
 

July 25th 2022 

 

 

Tree Clemonds 

Providence Housing Development Corp. 

1150 Buffalo Road 

Rochester, NY 14624 

 

 

Dear Ms. Clemonds, 

 

I am writing to offer support to the Door of Hope rapid rehousing program funded by the 

American Rescue Plan Act.  

 

Our support includes offering Door of Hope participants enrollment in, “Keys to Renting.” This 

group education class informs low income households on their rights, responsibilities and best 

practices as a tenant. The course covers budgeting, fair housing law, maintenance, community 

resources and apartment search support. This course will be available to Door of Hope 

participants between January 2023 and December 2026. 

 

In addition, if we receive called from persons fleeing domestic violence or human trafficking and 

they require housing, we will contact Door of Hope at Providence Housing for availability and 

eligibility.  

 

We look forward to working with you.  

 

 

 

Mary Leo 

Executive Director 

The Housing Council at PathStone  


